
Attention Parents and Guardians: 
 
The Greater Essex County District School Board’s Parent Involvement Committee 
(GECPIC) is accepting applications for parent/guardian members for the 2024-
2025 school year. 
 
The purpose of the Greater Essex County Parent Involvement Committee (GECPIC) is 
to support, encourage and enhance parent involvement at the Board level to support 
improved student achievement and well-being. The Greater Essex Country District 
School Board supports the vision of parents/guardians as both valued partners and 
active participants in their children’s education.  
The Greater Essex County Parent Involvement Committee shall achieve its purpose by: 

• Providing information and advice on parent/guardian engagement to the 
Board; 

• Communicating with and supporting school councils of the Board; and 
• Undertaking activities to help parents/guardians of pupils of the Board support 

their children’s learning at home and at school. 
 

The Greater Essex County Parent Involvement Committee currently meets on the fourth 
Tuesday of October, November, January, February, April and May. Meetings are 
scheduled from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm. 
 
Additional information about GECPIC can be found on our websites at:  
https://www.publicboard.ca/en/family-and-community-support/parent-and-guardian-
engagement.aspx?_mid_=2903 
 
Applications for GECPIC membership for the 2024-2025 school year will be 
completed on-line. The deadline for application is Monday, September 30, 2024. 
Application Form is available in Arabic, Chinese, French and Spanish as well: 
 

GECPIC Parent Member Application 2024-2025 
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